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Welcome to the Community Veterans Support's weekly newsletter, where we bring you a
complete roundup of the week's activities. From the latest insights and highlights to
exciting developments, we've got everything you need to stay informed and engaged. Join
us as we explore the noteworthy events and updates that shaped our week!
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SPECIAL MENTIONS

Back from his recent adventure to India -
Our very own Alex Pollock was awarded an
official certificate of appreciation from
Poppy Scotland, recognising his the hard
work and dedication he has put into the

volunteering sector. We are all incredibly
proud of him for this wonderful

achievement! 🎉

Despite his best
efforts to keep
this under the

radar, we happily
celebrated Tam’s
birthday, donning
him in all the

necessary attire!
🎊

BIRTHDAYS!

CAUTION: WORK IN
PROGRESS! 🚨

This week the we took the first step
towards our new renovation project at the
centre! Jimmy was up and down removing all
our Shields and paintings, prepping the
centre for continued work next week!

We will be repairing the wall, paining it
and redecorating our space - just in time

for summer! 

This week we close our doors early to
celebrate Good Friday and Easter Monday! 🐣

We spent a wonderful afternoon at the Govan
Linthouse Parish Church watching the great
Jack Heavenor and his band, supporting our

good friends @TheGlasgowBarons

We are all wishing you a wonderful Easter
weekend and will be back open Tuesday the
22  for another week exciting week here at

CVS!
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